
NOTICE OF HEARING 

January 22, 2025 

Dear Committee Member: 

On Wednesday, January 22, 2025, the Committee on Homeland Security will hold a 

hearing entitled, “Unconstrained Actors: Assessing Global Cyber Threats to the Homeland.” The 

Committee will meet at 10:30 a.m. EST in 310 Cannon House Office Building. Witnesses will be 

by invitation only. 

Pursuant to rule XI clause 2(g)(3)(B)(i) the Chair of the Committee, with the concurrence 

of the Ranking Minority Member, has determined that there is good cause to commence this 

hearing sooner than specified in subdivision (A) of said rule.  

This event will be streamed live at homeland.house.gov and on YouTube. 

https://homeland.house.gov/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UChdT2snPVxfp2m8n4VDdMag

